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This Week in school…

Thanks to all your wonderful sponsor
money, we have made a start on new
shelving for the library. Mr Rea is
working hard to make sure we have lots
of shelf space for all our lovely new
stock, which will be put on the shelves
next week. We are going to have plenty
of space for front facing books on the
shelves so that the children can be
inspired by the new titles.

Library News

Year 3 - This week we have nearly finished our class reader 'James and the Giant Peach' by Roald
Dahl. We have also continued to look at Myths and Legends and have started to plan and write
our own Myths and Legends. We have enjoyed looking at eBooks as part of the library service.

This week Year 2 finished reading 'Yours Sincerely Giraffe' and enjoyed discussing the book. The
children have also been accessing Bug Club reading on the computers.

This week the Nursery children have shared the story 'Noah's Ark'. We learnt that Noah was a
good man who took 2 of each animal into the ark that he built and how God sent a rainbow to
thank Noah. We learnt the colours of the rainbow, red, orange, yellow, green, blue, indigo and
violet. We made a rainbow cake and wore our rainbow coloured clothes on Rainbow Day.

Year 4 - This week we have been reading Kenning poems which are a bit like riddles as you get
lots of clues about the theme of the poem without the title ever being mentioned. We have even
written our own ones for Mother's Day. We have also been reading different Greek Myths
including Pandora's Box and Athena and the Olive Tree. We are thoroughly enjoying our class
book, Bill's new Frock, and we are loving all the detail of events and the character descriptions,
especially poor Bill!

Reception have been learning all about Jungle animals this week. They have really enjoyed
singing along to the rhyming song ‘Down In the Jungle, where nobody goes......’ We have been
reading ’Rumble in the Jungle’ by Giles Andreae and ‘Walking through the Jungle’ by Julie
Lacome, in which the children loved the vivid colours and illustrations. The children have been
writing some fabulous clues about their favourite jungle animals to read to their friends to guess
what it could be.

Year 1 – This week we have been reading ‘Mr Dry Bone and Anancy,’ and we used time words to
help us sequence the story.

We now have access to a HUGE selection of online 
books through the Northumberland library service. 
The children in KS2 have been given their login 
details and can 
begin loaning books. 
You can find the 
library via the school 
website and follow 
directions to 
download the app. 



A huge well done to YEAR 6 this week as they 
have crept into the lead for online reading.

In amongst all of the revision, Year 6 have made time to start book journaling. This is a creative
way of expressing thoughts and feelings about a particular book they have enjoyed. We looked
at some examples and then created our own. We are going to display our work in the library
and classroom and hopefully inspire others to do the same.

This Week in school continued…

A huge well done and thank you to these children who collected a 
whopping amount of sponsorship money. All of these children have 

received a free book of their choice from our prize box.

Denni, Elysia, Hayden, Emilie, Emily, Lacey, Beth, 
Lennie, Rowan, Jacob & Finlay


